COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Tuesday, 18th April 2006
Question 30
QUESTION: Councillor Karen Warren
  

“To ask the Manager if a pedestrian opening could be made at (Details supplied) as a means of allowing school going children to access their local school, and if he would recognise that such an opening would provide parents with an opportunity to leave their children at this safe entrance to the school in question, and thereby reduce car movements and ultimately congestion in the general area, and if he will make a statement on the matter.” 

Reply:
The provision of a small opening in the existing boundary wall and railing fronting the open space adjoining Kiltipper Way would facilitate pedestrian access to the National School. 
However before this could be considered the pedestrian and road- safety implications of an entrance at this location would need to be identified in conjunction with the Council’s Roads Department i.e. pedestrian lights, school warden service etc.  
In addition issues with regard to the general security of the open space and potential for anti-social activity would also have to be discussed with local residents in the area. 

